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No.: HQ-C1208/1/2024-C1/2 

STAFF SELECTION COMMISSION 

**** 

Sub-Inspector in Delhi Police and CAPFs Examination, 2024–Declaration of 

additional result of PET/ PST of 37 candidates – reg. 

 
Result of Paper-I of Sub-Inspector in Delhi Police and CAPFs Examination, 2024 

was declared by the Commission on 02.09.2024, wherein 83614 unique candidates were 

declared qualified under various lists.  

 
2. Physical Endurance Test (PET)/ Physical Standard Test (PST) of these qualified 

candidates was conducted by the CAPFs and the result was declared on 03.02.2025 

shortlisting the candidates for appearing in Paper-II of the examination. However, based on 

recommendations of the Nodal Force i.e. BSF, result of PET/PST of 144 candidates was 

revised on 05.03.2025 and they were declared not qualified in PET/ PST for not meeting 

the height standards as prescribed in Para 12.10.1 of the Notice of the examination.  

 

3. Subsequently, it had come to notice that there were some anomalies in the 

measurement of height of the above 144 candidates. The Commission re-examined the 

matter in consultation with the Nodal Force i.e. BSF. Re-assessment of height in respect of 

144 candidates was conducted on 16.04.2025 by the Nodal Force i.e. BSF. Out of these 

144 candidates, 86 candidates appeared for re-assessment of height and 37 candidates 

have now been declared qualified in PET/PST by the Nodal Force i.e. BSF.  

 
4.  Based on the recommendation of BSF, the result of PET/PST of these 37 candidates 

as per list attached has been revised and they stand qualified in PET/PST and are eligible 

for appearing in Paper-II. 

 
5.   Paper-II of the Examination for these 37 candidates will be conducted in Guwahati 

(Assam) on 30.04.2024. The ‘Admission Certificate’ for the said examination will tentatively 

be available for download w.e.f. 25.04.2025. The same can be accessed through the 

designated login module on the website of the Commission (https://ssc.gov.in). Candidates 

may note that during the examination, Admission Certificate will be retained by the 

Commission. Accordingly, the candidates are advised to keep an additional copy of their 

Admission Certificate for future references.  

 

6. All other contents of the result write up dated 03.02.2025 & 05.03.2025 shall remain 

in force.  

 

Under Secretary (HQ) 

22.04.2025 
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